
REDCHURCH
BREWERY

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

We have measures in place to make sure we
adhere to social distancing guidelines where
possible. We have reduced the size of our
tours, to ensure we keep members of
seperate households 2m apart at all times

WE ARE CLEAN!!!! (PROMISE)

WE MAKE SURE WE ARE WELL.
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE

ALSO! 

Our   brewery is a  production site, we need to
make sure you are fit and well before visiting. If
you are suffering from any symptoms of
COVID19 the please contact us for a reschedule
or full refund  and do not attempt to visit. as this
could seriously effect our work place. 

DRESS THE PART

Please  arrive with a face mask & no open
toed footwear. We will provide you will shoe
coverings upon arrival. 

PLEASE DO NOT TOUCH 

UNLESS ITS A BEER!

Please do not touch anything on the tour
without the permission of the tour guide .
Brewing equipment may be HOT and
machinery may be active.

HAVE A BEER AND HAVE FUN!

We will provide everyone with their own
plastic cups to use whilst tasting/drinking
their beer. Normally we would use our
glassware but due to COVID it is safer for
everyone in this unusual situation to use
single use plastic. 

THANK YOU FOR BOOKING A TOUR

We are doing everything that we can to make sure that we
keep you and our team safe on your guided tour!

We have increased our cleaning frequency on 
all hand contact points including tables, chairs, door
handles and hand rails. We have  multiple hand
sanitising points, complimentry masks  and plastic
overshoes

UPON ARRIVAL

RING THE BUZZER

Please wait outside until one of our team
members comes down to let you safetly into
the building. 


